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Dear parents/carers, 
As you are probably aware, this week we received our Year 6 SAT results and we are 

delighted to be able to share the school results.  

 

These outstanding results are above national average in all areas (sometimes even more 
than double) and will no doubt not only put us among the highest performers in South 
Tyneside, but across the whole region too! This confirms that achievement here at East 
Boldon Juniors is of an exceptionally high standard and is amongst the best. In the vast 
amount of cases, children not only met their target based on KS1 entry data from the 
infants, but some even exceeded this.  
These results are thoroughly deserved and are due to the amazing amount of hard work 
and dedication from our parents, staff and of course our Year 6 children. Even if some 
children did not reach the standardised score target of 100, every child should be proud of 
their results. As a school, we certainly are. 
  

KS2 SAT 
results 
2018 

Reading Writing (TA) Maths Grammar, 
Punctuation 
and Spelling 

Reading, 
Writing and 

Maths 
Combined 

Achieved 
Expected 
Standard 

 
 

90% 
 

75% 
National 

92% 
 

78%    
National 

87% 
 

76% 
National 

87% 
 

78% 
National 

85% 
 

64% 
National 

Achieved 
Above 

Standard 
(Greater 
Depth) 

 

42% 
 

25% 
National  

40% 
 

18%    
National  

47% 
 

23% 
National  

37% 
 

31%   
National  

22% 
 

9%    
National 
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Gibside Residential 
The pupils had a wonderful time at Gibside 
National Park this week. Keep an eye out for the 
Gibside news articles and further photos on the 
Y4 page of our website next week. 
 

 
 
Nissan visits 
Year 6 
experienced 
a day in the 
life of 
working in a 
technological 
industry.  
 

They visited the 
different stages 
of the 

manufacturing 
of vehicles. The 
pupils were 
amazed by a 
robot, who was 
skilled in writing 

and drawing – he was even able to create a 
portrait of John and one of Eva. 
 
 
 
 

 
Term dates for your diary (new times in bold) 
 
17th July Change-up activities (PM) 
19th July Y6 Leavers’ Assembly 1:30 & 6pm 

 
SUMMER HOLIDAYS 23rd July – 3rd September 

 
Tues 4th Sep New term starts 
 

Child Safety Reminders: 
 
Parking  
Please take care when parking 
cars to pick up or drop children 
off at school. Children’s safety is 
paramount. The Police visit all 
schools regularly to check that 
children are safe when arriving at, or leaving, 
school. 
 
Dogs 
Polite reminder - dogs should not be brought onto 
the school premises. Thank you for your 
cooperation in this matter. 
 

Video/photo on social media  
Please be aware that 
photographs or video taken at 
school events such as shows 
and assemblies should not be 
shared on social media if they contain images of 
children other than your own. Failure to abide by 
this may result in parents being asked not to take 
photos or video in school.  
 


